
 
 
From: Oliver Bell [mailto:o.bell@nexusplanning.co.uk]  
Sent: 29 January 2018 15:38 

To: LDFconsult 

Subject: Epping Forest District Local Plan 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
On behalf of my client, St Congar Provincial, please find attached our representations in respect of 
the Regulation 19 consultation on the Submission Version of the Epping Forest District Local Plan. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Oliver Bell  
Associate Director 
 
M  +44 (0) 7795 977 961   
E   o.bell@nexusplanning.co.uk 
 
Nexus Planning - Thames Valley 
3 Weybridge Business Park 
Addlestone Road, Weybridge 
Surrey KT15 2BW 
T   +44 (0) 1932 837 850 
 
Nexus Planning - Birmingham 
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